

October 21, 1991

Mayor Hubert Brodell Jonesboro City Council 314 W. Washington Avenue Jonesboro, AR 72401

Dear Mayor and Council:

At the October 8, 1991 meeting of the Metropolitan Area Planning Commission, the following was brought forth as a recommendation to the City Council.

It is the unanimous recommendation of the Metropolitan Area Planning Commission that the City Council strongly consider hiring an outside consulting firm to rewrite some of the existing ordinances for the City, especially the zoning and subdivision ordinances, as well as some others.

A further part of this recommendation was that the Planning Commission will be glad to assist with this project by holding public hearings, receiving input from the public, gathering information from this Commission and other interested parties.

Having struggled with some of the ordinances over several years, particularly zoning and subdivision, we feel this is very important to the City of Jonesboro and should prove to be invaluable for regulating the growth of the City.

Feel free to contact me or any of the Commissioners any time concerning this matter.

Sincerely,

Gene Vance, Chairman

Metropolitan Area Planning Commission